
Benefit for Lick Creek 
 

Please join us for a very special, intimate evening with 
 

Butch Hancock 
Jimmie Dale Gilmore 

 

Sunday August 28  
doors open at 6:30 pm, dinner at 7, music at 8 

 

On Sunday, August 28, the friends of Lick Creek will gather at 
 John McCall’s Lick Creek Lodge for a House Concert and Dinner. 

All profits will go to save Lick Creek and raise awareness  
of environmental and safety issues in Western Travis County. 

 

Dinner, dessert, beer, coffee, tea and water provided. 
BYOB anything else you need. 

 

Space is limited. 
 

Reserved Ticket price is $50. 
 

Contact Richard Scroggins 
email: rich_scroggins@yahoo.com or call 264-3895 to reserve your seats. 

 

Then mail your check to: 
Guardians of Lick Creek, c/o Richard Scroggins  

23058 Pedernales Canyon Trail, Spicewood, TX 78669 
 

The musicians are DONATING their time, the Guardians are donating the food and John 
McCall is providing his incredible, not-to-be-missed, Frank Lloyd Wright-inspired home. 

 
ALL profits will go to Lick Creek's legal fund. 


